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20 July 2022 
 
Dear Year 11 Students 
 
RE: GCSE Results Day – Thursday 25 August 2022 (9am-11.30am) 
 
I hope you are enjoying the extended summer and that you have managed to relax 
after your exams this year.  I am writing to confirm the arrangements for the collection 
of this summer’s GCSE examination results.  
 
To collect your results, you must arrive at the school site between 9am and 11.30am 
on Thursday 25 August.  There will be many familiar faces to welcome and support 
you including class teachers, Mrs Bradley and members of the senior leadership team.  
Once your results have been collected you will be able to book appointments with Mr 
Eley, our Head of Sixth form, Ian Doherty, our careers advisor and members of staff 
are also here to support you in your next steps.  If you achieve the criteria for 
acceptance into Sixth Form, please complete the online registration form that will be 
sent to you on the morning of results day to confirm your place at the academy. 
 
The National Careers Service has also set up an exam results helpline.  Whilst I would 
advise using our in-house advisor, students and their parents can contact the helpline 
on 0800 100 900.  The helpline will be open from 8am to 10pm from Thursday 18 
August until Thursday 4 September.   
 
We look forward to seeing you on results day and hope you have an enjoyable rest of 
the summer break. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr M Gamble 
Deputy Principal 
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